
 

 

23rd May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Early Years Fun Day 

 

We would like to invite you to the Early Years Fun Day on Friday 5th July.   

 

Reception children 

During the morning the Reception children will be playing games with the Reception staff and 

having fun on the bouncy castle kindly provided by the FOAP.   

 

We would like to invite parents to join us for the afternoon events at 2:00pm.   

 

When you arrive, please go directly onto the school field via the main gate.  

 

The children will be taking part in a carousel of activities followed by some races for those children 

who want to take part.  There may even be chance for a parent race!  

 

We anticipate finishing by 3pm. We will take the children back inside to quickly get their things and 

then you will be free to take them home.  

 

Please send your children into school in their PE kits in the morning. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all there. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

The Reception Team   


